
Wrentham & Mutford Football Club Season 2021/22 
 
First team Division 4 League Champions 
Suffolk Junior cup finalists – we lost 2-1 or came second 
Final was played at Colchester United Stadium 
 
League games  
We played 22 
Won 18 
Drew 4 
Lost 0 
 
Reserve Team 
 
Played 24 
Won 10 
Drew 3 
Lost 11 
 
 
We have been very successful in applying for grants 
 
We now have from a Premier League Grant a new Defib/ cardiac unit 
A grant was sort for a new lawn mower, this was purchased locally from Haywards 
A grant for pitch maintenance – this will be carried out by local people 
A grant from the Football foundation for a new boundary fence to the pitch and main road, this was 
supported by Benacre Estates 
We had a very old portacabin on the land and we has this removed with the help of a grant from 
East Suffolk Council, councillor Mr Norman Brookes £600.00 
 
Season 2022/23 is also going very well and will report on that next year 
 
We have a growing number of the village community watching our games on Saturday afternoons 
that is very much appreciated by the club and the players 
 


